
KS1 Sports Morning     Thursday 27th June 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Y1/2 will be having their Sports morning on Thursday 27th June, so any 

parents/carers are welcome to come and watch from 9.15am on the field. Please 

ensure your child has their PE kit in school. Children will also need plenty of water, 

a sun hat and sun cream, most of you are aware that there is limited shade on the 

school field. Spectators can access the field through the car park at the front of the 

school. 

Tea and coffee will be on sale for a suggested donation of 50 pence. We will also have 

bottles of water on sale as we are hoping for a dry day! 

There will be a picnic lunch after this event on the field for everyone to attend. 

Please complete the slip below by Monday 24th June and return to the office to 

inform us of your intentions. After the picnic you are welcome to take your child 

home, if you are unable to attend this event your child may be collected at the usual 

time of 3.00pm. 

We look forward to seeing you at this event. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

KS1 Sports Morning     Thursday 27th June 

Childs name……………………………………………  Class …………………. 

 

▫ I will be able to attend the picnic and will provide the food for my child and myself 

 ▫ I will be unable to attend and would like my child to have a hot school dinner 

 ▫ I will be unable to attend and would like my child to have a picnic lunch prepared 

by the school 

Signed………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

Please return to the school office by Monday 24th June 



 

 

 


